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ATHLETE

• Lettered in Football, Basketball and Baseball from 1958-1961 and

served as a captain of all 3 teams

• 1957 was elected to the Springfield Union’s All Berkshire Small School

football team

• 1961 Class A Conference Honorable Mention

• 1961 Winner of the Brisson Memorial Award for athletic ability,

scholastic ranking, and leadership

• Member of the Dalton Papermakers baseball team in 1960 and 1961

• Served as a longtime coach and official in the Dalton Youth 

Football League

Bill Higgins


